
From: Smith, Kathy
To: Rinner, William (ATR)
Subject: RE: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative Agreement
Date: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 9:12:00 AM
Attachments: DRAFT Amendment 35 10-11-18 clean (004).docx

Dear Bill:  Attached is the draft amendment 35 to the Verisign Cooperative Agreement.  

  After you have
had a chance to review the draft letter and text of the draft amendment, will you please give me a
sense of your timing so we can plan accordingly?  Thank you.  Kathy

From: Rinner, William (ATR)  
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 8:55 AM
To: Smith, Kathy <KSmith@ntia.doc.gov>
Subject: RE: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative
Agreement
 
Kathy,

 
Thanks,

Bill
 

From: Smith, Kathy [mailto:KSmith@ntia.doc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 6:28 PM
To: Rinner, William (ATR) 
Subject: Re: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative
Agreement
 
Would it be helpful to touch base in the morning to discuss next steps and timing?  I can be
available any time after 8:30 am.

From: Smith, Kathy
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 12:05:40 PM
To: Rinner, William (ATR)
Subject: RE: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative
Agreement
 
Dear Mr. Rinner:  As we discussed, attached please find a draft advice request letter.  

  Please also let me know if you would like me to send a copy of the draft Amendment 35
to the cooperative agreement.  

Thank you again for your assistance.  Kathy
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Kathy Smith
Chief Counsel
National Telecommunications and Information Administration
U.S. Department of Commerce
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Room 4713
Washington, DC  20230
Phone:  (202) 482-1816
Email:  ksmith@ntia.doc.gov
 

From: Rinner, William (ATR)  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 5:29 PM
To: Smith, Kathy <KSmith@ntia.doc.gov>
Subject: RE: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative
Agreement
 
Kathy,

Best,

Bill
 

From: Smith, Kathy [mailto:KSmith@ntia.doc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 4:06 PM
To: Rinner, William (ATR) 
Subject: Exchange of Letters between A/S and AAG Delrahim re; Advice on Verisign Cooperative
Agreement
 
Dear Mr. Rinner:  

  I was told you would be the best person with whom to talk about how to
work this out (e.g., an exchange of letters).  Are you available to talk this afternoon or tomorrow
morning?  My number here is 202-482-1859.  Thank you.  Kathy Smith
 
Kathy Smith
Chief Counsel
National Telecommunications and Information Administration
U.S. Department of Commerce
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Room 4713
Washington, DC  20230
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Email:  ksmith@ntia.doc.gov
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